
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Nicholas Holbrook; "Lynn III,John R"
Cc: "Mark Larson"
Subject: RE: Revised and Signed Remediation Plan for East Caprock SWD #5
Date: Monday, May 7, 2018 7:44:00 AM
Attachments: approved_Delin_1RP-4723 Remediation Plan, Pogo East Caprock SWD Well #5_updated 2018-04-26.pdf

Good morning Mr. Holbrook et al.:
 
NMOCD agrees that delineation is completed for 1RP-4723. Proposed remediation will be addressed
separately.
 
Thanks,
OIivia
 

From: Nicholas Holbrook <nick@pogoresources.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 10:31 AM
To: 'Lynn III,John R' <JLYNNIII@travelers.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Mark Larson' <Mark@laenvironmental.com>
Subject: FW: Revised and Signed Remediation Plan for East Caprock SWD #5
 
Please use the link below to view the revised report from Mark Larson.
 
 
Nick Holbrook
Pogo Resources, LLC
(806) 790-5547
4809 Cole Ave.
Suite 108
Dallas, TX 75025

 
 
 

From: Mark Larson [mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2018 11:25 AM
To: 'Nicholas Holbrook' <nick@pogoresources.com>
Subject: Re: Revised and Signed Remediation Plan for East Caprock SWD #5
 

Nick,

Per my conversation with the Travelers representative this morning, please use the link below
to download the revised remediation report for the above captioned location.  Figure 3 and
Figure 4 were revised to include the location for boring SB-14.  I sent a revised text to you on
April 13, 2018, that clarified Section 3.0 (Remediation Plan) to include language requesting
deferral to completely remediate the well pad until the well is abandoned and reclaimed.   L
signed the cover for the attached report as the final document.  Please forward to OCD and
Travels.  Please contact me if you have questions.

mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us
mailto:nick@pogoresources.com
mailto:JLYNNIII@travelers.com
mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com
mailto:Mark@laenvironmental.com
mailto:nick@pogoresources.com


Mark

https://files.acrobat.com/a/preview/fa062aac-c029-428f-a7cb-7241e8fc6a25

https://files.acrobat.com/a/preview/fa062aac-c029-428f-a7cb-7241e8fc6a25


From: Lynn III,John R
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
Subject: 1R-P4723
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 10:48:25 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good Morning Olivia –
 
I spoke with Larson and requested updated graphics to include SB-14. I saw that Nick forwarded the
updated report from Larson that included the location for SB-14. I just want to make sure that you
understand that we are still pursuing remediation by RXSoil. Best Regards,
 
John
 
John R. Lynn III | Forensic Specialist | Forensic Laboratory - Claim Liaison Group
Travelers
1301 East Collins Blvd | 2nd Floor  
Richardson, Texas 75081
W: 214.570.6655 F: 877.786.5577 C:214.356.6218 C:214.394.4700
 

 

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, privileged and/or private information. The information is
intended to be for the use of the individual or entity designated above. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify
the sender immediately, and delete the message and any attachments. Any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this
message or any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended recipient is prohibited.
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